
August 04, 2023

President
Delta Tau Delta

@arizona.edu

Tucson, Arizona 85719

Dear President :

On August 3, 2023, the Delta Tau Delta national headquarters notified the University of Arizona of the
decision to withdraw recognition of the Epsilon Epsilon colony of Delta Tau Delta at the University of
Arizona.

In accordance with the University of Arizona Club Handbook, a Greek Letter Organization must remain
in good standing with its national/international fraternity or sorority. Therefore, effective immediately,
The University of Arizona has withdrawn recognition of the Epsilon Epsilon colony of Delta Tau Delta
in response to the national headquarters' withdraw of recognition.

Loss of Recognition means the withdrawal of the fraternity as a recognized student organization on the
university campus. An unrecognized student organization cannot participate in any University sponsored
event and loses the use of University facilities and resources.

If the national organization of Delta Tau Delta expresses interest in returning to the University of
Arizona, the organization will be required to follow the steps outlined in the Fraternity and Sorority
Programs Expansion Policy and Procedures.

Since recognition at the UA is contingent on being in good standing with Delta Tau Delta national
headquarters, the UA Club Recognition process does not provide for a formal appeal of Loss of
Recognition in this instance.

Should you have any questions or comments about the sanctions, please contact the Dean of Students
Office at 520-621-7057.

Sincerely,



Chrissy Lieberman
Associate Dean of Students

c: Kendal Washington White, Vice Provost and DOS
Rosanna Curti, Associate DOS
Marcos Guzman, Assistant DOS and FSP
Greer Vinall, FSP
Noel Wilkinson, Advisor
Holly Meadows, HQ
Tiffani D. Ziemann, HQ




